



Mosborough Primary School New School Road Mosborough Sheffield

Tel: 0114 248 6211 Fax: 0114 247 7121 Email: enquiries@mosborough.sheffield.sch.uk. Website: www.mosboroughprimary.co.uk

16 July 2020

S20 5ES

Headteacher: Mr Martin Fallon

Dear Parents

Ordinarily I would tell you that this is the last newsletter of the year however, due to popular request, I will be sending another one part way through the summer break!

To say this has been a strange year is putting it mildly. As we began in September who would have thought we would be talking about lockdown, social distancing, bubbles or creating new normals. I had never heard of Zoom and thought 'track and trace' was probably the name of the first group Ant or Dec might have been in!

However, here we are about to say goodbye until most of us meet again in September. I would like to wave farewell and wish all the very best of luck to our Year 6 children. Despite not all being able to complete the year together I am confident that you will all go on to achieve bigger and better things. Remember what we told you in our letter and you will never go far wrong.

To everybody else, we look forward to seeing you all in September. The staff are already working hard to prepare a fantastic new year for you. Remember, that from Friday all the Google Classrooms will be filled with information and new learning opportunities that will support your transition into your new year group. This will also include summer activities and new topic—related learning projects. For the time being, all you will need to do is log in to the current classroom which will change name on Friday to the new class your child is in. The section is labelled 'summer learning'.

To all the parents, I would like to thank you for your kind words and the support you have offered us during this period. Life has been tough for all of us and I pray that over the summer, we all begin to see the stars shining and offering us hope.

We do have lots of certificates to give the children however, we are saving these for the first Friday (4 September) when we will have an official end of year celebration; socially distanced of course!

I had a couple of questions about the letter yesterday. Yes, I expect the children to be in full uniform from September. We will be delivering PE lessons and the children will require a PE kit for this (more information will be provided in the next letter.) The children will be working in exercise books, which will be marked by the staff.

Friday is our final day of the academic year. We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 2 September. Remember that the children will start in their current year group using the staggered start time for that year. Start times are displayed on the website if you forget them.

We hope you are able to all get some sort of a break over this period.

Stay safe,

Martin and Genaya











